
General Environmental Incident Summary
Incident: 9246

Submitted By Info: Ralph Friebel

Notice: 9/24/2019 1202

Received By Info:  

PO Box 1805

Jamestown  ND  58402

Near. Occupied Bldg:   

Type of Incident: Hydraulic hose burst

Volume of Release: 30  gallons

Contaminant: Hydraulic Fluid

Cause of Incident:

A hydraulic hose on a recycling truck burst

Risk Evaluation:

None

Potential Env. Impacts:

Once the gravel is removed and replaced there should be no longterm impact from spill

Action Taken/Planned:

City fire department and street department arrived and placed sand in area to contain spill and soak 
up fluid.  A company in Jamestown that deals with clean up has been contacted and is going to clean 
up the spill.  It will involve removing gravel from the alley and replacing it with new gravel

Wastes Disposal Location:

TBD

Contact Info: Ralph Friebel

Responsible Party: Recycling Center of North Dakota

Occurred: 9/22/2019 1100

County: Stutsman

Twp Rng Sec Qtr: 140 64 36

Location Description: In the alley just North of 10th Street SE between 4th and 5th Ave

  

Duration of Release: 5  minutes

EPA Extremely 
Hazardous Substance: Unknown

Number of Fatalities: 0

Number of Injuries: 0

Affected Medium: 03 - soil

DEM Incident No: No Further Action:

Lat Long + Method: 46.89916 -98.70288 Interpolation from map

PO Box 1805

Jamestown  ND  58402

Release Contained: Yes

Agriculture Related: No

Reported to NRC: Unknown

Other Agencies Involved:

Local Fire Department, City of Jamestown
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Updates

Date: 9/24/2019 Status: Reviewed - Follow-up Required

Author: DeVries, Taylor

Notes:

According to the incident report, the release was not contained.  Further follow-up will be made with 
responsible party on clean up efforts.

Updated Volume:  None at the time of this update

Date: 10/21/2019 Status: Inspection - No Action Required

Author: Washek, Sandi

Notes:

Arrived onsite the weather was overcast and raining. 
The area of impact is located in the alley between 4th and 5th Streets . The area had been scraped 
up and new sand and gravel had been placed down around the west driveway concrete pad. There 
is a very small puddle with a little sheen on the puddle ( puddle is about 12" by 12'). No other visible 
staining to sheen could be seen in the alley. No additional follow-up needed.

Updated Volume:  None at the time of this update
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